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26.2.21 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Message from Mrs Rawlins – 26.2.21 
 
I hope that you have had a good week; it has been lovely to see the sunshine again! We 
are pleased to have had confirmation from the Government about schools being open 
again to all children from March 8th, and are busy making preparations.  Mr Tull will be 
sending you information next week to keep you up-to-date. 
 
Seesaw 
Thank you all for helping children to get to grips with Seesaw.  Teachers have 
appreciated being able to much more easily see and respond to the thousands of pieces 
of work which have been submitted since Monday.  All of the photos, written work and 
video/sound clips show excellent engagement with remote learning, and we appreciate 
your support greatly. 
 
PE content on eSchools – ‘Spring Into Action!’  
Today and next Friday, Mrs Oram will be adding some new PE Invasion Games learning 
ideas, plus a weekly 60-second challenge.  She has set up a new group page called 
‘Spring Into Action!’, where you can find all of the information. 
 
Year 6 Secondary Allocation 
Parents/carers of children in Year 6 will receive notification of Secondary School places 
from Monday 1st March.  If you have any issues or questions arising from this process, 
please do contact me and we will do our best to help. 
 
World Book Day – Thursday 4th March 
We are looking forward to our last week of remote learning next week, especially as it 
includes World Book Day on Thursday.  The letter emailed out yesterday from Mrs 
Dowdall was full of information about a range of ways we are encouraging everyone to 
celebrate reading and our love of books! 
 
Wishing you a good weekend.  As usual, please do contact Kathy Whiting if you have 
any EYFS/KS1 queries (kwhiting@arbury.cambs.sch.uk) or me if you have a query 
relating to KS2 (drawlins@arbury.cambs.sch.uk). 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
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